
March 21st, 2022 

The Columbia City Park Board met in regular session with the following members present: 

Park Board President Keith Nickolson 

Park Board Secretary Roger Ferrell 

Park Board Member Mark Ellis 

Park Board Member Kim Varga 

 

Members absent: 

Park Board Vice President Karen Koday 

 

Also in attendance: 

Park Superintendent Mark Green 

 

After reviewing the minutes of the February 28, 2022, meeting, Mark Ellis made a motion to 

approve the minutes, which is seconded by Roger Ferrell, to accept the minutes as submitted.  

On the call of the vote, all voted aye. 

 

Mark Green, Park Superintendent announce they have now put the new soccer fields on the old 

high school property, and they are already in use. Green also announced the Marcus Beasley 

camp, and Soccer Shot camp will rent out those soccer fields throughout the summer.  

 

Green also announced that the Aquatics Center will open for the season on Memorial Day. 

 

Regarding baseball and softball leagues, Green stated there are many participants registered and 

almost every team has a sponsor. Green also announced the start of the new Baseball 

Coordinator, Ryan, to assist this season and help it go smoothly. 

 

The next meeting will be May 23, 2022.  

These minutes are respectfully submitted by Andrea Pequignot, Administrative Assistant Parks 

Department.  


